
 
Frequently Asked Questions 
 

If I live outside of the Woodlands zone can I submit an application for my 
child to attend? 
Absolutely. Each year we accept a large number of students from outside our 
enrolment boundary. Although preference is given to families who live inside 
our zone and those who currently have siblings at Woodlands, we still accept a 
large percentage of Foundation enrolments from families residing in other 
areas.  
 
Please click ​here​ for more information. 
 
What academic programs are run at Woodlands? 
Information regarding the school’s curriculum and programs can be found 
here​. 
 
A summary of the school’s academic achievement can be viewed on the ​My 
School​ website and within the ​2019 Annual Report​. 
 
What information do I need to submit with my enrolment form? 
To process your child’s enrolment, we need a copy of the completed 
enrolment form​, a copy of your child’s birth certificate, a current Immunisation 
History statement and a proof of residence document (in zone enrolments 
only). 
 
When will I find out if my child has been accepted into Woodlands for 2021? 
We will begin sending out acceptance letters from August 10 for siblings and 
in-zone families. By early to mid-September out of zone families will receive 
information confirming if their child has been accepted. If you haven’t heard 
from us by mid-September please call the Office.  
 
What student wellbeing programs and procedures does Woodlands have in 
place to support students? 
Woodlands employs a psychologist to oversee its wellbeing programs and 
procedures. This person, along with your child’s classroom teacher, will work 
with you to support your child. 
 
Woodlands is a proud member of the Langwarrin Positive Education Network. 
This community initiative is vital in promoting positive mental health amongst 
our school community. Please visit the ​THRIVE​ website for more information.  

https://woodlandsps.vic.edu.au/enrolment/
https://woodlandsps.vic.edu.au/curriculum/
https://www.myschool.edu.au/school/45161/naplan/results
https://www.myschool.edu.au/school/45161/naplan/results
https://woodlandsps.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/2019-Annual-Report.pdf
https://woodlandsps.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/2021-WPS-Enrolment-Form.pdf
https://thrive-network.com.au/


 
 
More information about Woodlands’ approach to student wellbeing can be 
found ​here​.  
 
My child has additional needs, what do I need to do? 
Once your child’s enrolment has been accepted, get in touch and we can talk 
about the supports available and whether additional planning needs to be 
done to support your child.  
 
I don’t have a printer, how can I get an enrolment form? 
If you are unable to download and print the enrolment form from our website, 
you can pick one up from the school office between 9am – 3.30pm Monday to 
Friday.  
 
What is the best way to return the enrolment form and required 
information? 
There are three ways you are able to submit your enrolment documentation: 

1. Scan and email all relevant information to 
woodlands.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au​ (preferred) 
 

2. Mail the required documentation to; 
Woodlands Primary School 
10 Gumnut Drive 
Langwarrin, Victoria 3910 
 

3. Drop the required documentation into the school office in a named 
envelope. 

 
You will receive an email confirming receipt of the enrolment form. 

 

https://woodlandsps.vic.edu.au/wellbeing/
mailto:woodlands.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

